
Special Meeting 
June 27, 2024 

 
 

Selectboard Present: Jessica Pollack (chair), Greg Meulemans, Kate Ullman and Len Beman 
 
Jessica called the meeting to order at 3:07 p.m. 
 
The reason for borrowing the money is to make the required payment to the state of Vermont 
for the education fund. This is the second payment. The loan will be repaid with tax money and 
funds from FEMA. The closing date is July 1, 2024.  
 
Jessica made a motion to adopt the resolution for the current expense borrowing, seconded by 
Kate. All in favor.  
 
Jessica made a motion to sign the documentation that included the current expense note, the 
resolution and the certificate in anticipation of closing on Monday, July 1, 2024. Seconded by 
Len, all in favor. 
 
Kate made a motion to adjourn at 3:28 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Sara Wiswall  

 
 


